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Southern Chester County Sportsmen’s and Farmers’ Association 
December 2010 News Brief 

 

SCCSFA is now affiliated with the CMP.  The Civilian Marksmanship Program 
(http://www.odcmp.com/) is a national organization dedicated to training and educating 
U. S. citizens in responsible uses of firearms and airguns through gun safety training, 
marksmanship training and competitions. The CMP is a federally chartered 501(c)(3) 
corporation that places its highest priority on serving youth through gun safety and 
marksmanship activities that encourage personal growth and build life skills. 

December 4, & 5th  600 Round Invitational Archery Tournament Time: 9-12noon  
Contact: Rich DeBacco at 484 574 4093 or archery@sccsfa.org 

December 11th  10am to 12 noon  Brandywine Long Rifles  Contact: Drew Gregg at 
simillus2@MSN.com  or 302.388.8695 

December 25th   All the Club Firearm ranges are closed Christmas Day.  Contact: 
Scrooge or wait till the next day to try out your present. 

Club Elections will be held at the December 28th monthly meeting for the offices of: 
President, Vice-President, Treasurer, Secretary, Safety Officer and 5 Directors for a two 
year term.  Come help run your club, some offices require additional information, please 
contact Charlie Fountain at president@sccsfa.org if you wish to be listed on the ballot or 
have a question. 

Help is needed: We need to complete the overhead baffles by filling them with 
shredded rubber, problem is it’s on the ground and needs to go up 9 feet.  If you can 
donate 4 hours to help, let Charlie know at president@sccsfa.org , he will let you know 
the schedule. 

More help is needed; we need a basic CAD design of the proposed multi-purpose 
range using the property survey as a base.  Also an artist’s drawing of the shooting 
area.  We can provide details, but not the skill. Timing is December.  Contact is Derek at 
minimade@att.net or 302.593.6682. 

Training. None scheduled this month.  A list of proposed courses will be provided in 
December for January - February.  Suggestions to safety@sccsfa.org 

Upcoming Events: 

Indoor Archery League  

When: Mon, January 3, 2011, 7pm – 9pm. 
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Indoor Archery League Members and non-members welcome! 20 yards 50 round. 

Location: SCCSFA, 720 Sportsmen's Lane Kennett Square, PA 19348  

Dates: Monday evenings January 3, 2011 through March 28, 2011. Scoring starts at 
7:00 PM. Fee: $8.00 per week. The first night will be for classification. Classes are: 
Super AA: 440 - 450 AA: 429 - 439 A: 418 - 428 B: 0 - 417  

A signup sheet will be posted in the indoor archery range. We need ten people in order 
to have the league. For information contact Rich DeBacco at (484) 574-4093, or 
archery@sccsfa.org.  


